

Dear parents 7th September 2020

This letter is to clarify some of the details and routines for Year 2. The children have been coping very well with the changes, which have been happening on a daily basis to meet the latest guidance and to help to improve the flow of the day.

What to bring to school

- Named water bottle no juice or squash, particularly not those containing strawberry as we have a child in school with a severe allergy.
- Waterproof coat or jacket
- Lunch box if not having School lunch (please see note above re strawberries, which includes all products containing strawberries. Nuts of any kind are also not allowed.)
- Children do not need to bring a large bag to school as this creates problems of distancing within the cloakroom

• PE Kits

- O Due to the current situation, we are unable to lend PE kit to children. Those without kit will still be expected to take part in PE lessons where it is safe to do so.
- Children can come to school dressed in tracksuit bottoms, jumper and trainers on PE days which are listed below for each class.
 - 2RD Wednesday and Thursday
 - 2PW Tuesday and Friday
 - 2MS Tuesday and Friday

Please be aware that children will be playing outside at break and lunchtime each day unless the weather is particularly wet, so they should be wearing shoes and clothes suited to the weather.

Reading books

- Please return books which your child was given in Year 1
- New books will be issued in the next couple of weeks in a plastic reading folder.
 Please make sure that this is brought to school every day as the children will be reading frequently in school.
- When children read at home, please sign the reading record in the folder.
- Books will be changed on Thursday or Friday.

If you have any further queries about the school day, please contact your child's teacher via the school office.

Thankyou for your support.

Year 2 team

